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From:  CareSource® 
 
Subject:   CMS and AMA Issue FAQs to Clarify ICD-10 Preparation Guidance 

 

 
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) and the American Medical 
Association (AMA) have released Frequently Asked Questions and Answers to clarify a 
joint statement issued in July to help health partners prepare for the ICD-10 transition 
on October 1, 2015. 
 
You can read the document “Clarifying Questions and Answers Related to the July 6, 
2015 CMS/AMA Joint Announcement and Guidance Regarding ICD-10 Flexibilities” 
here.  
 
The joint statement issued in July 2015 can also be read here, and FAQs about the 
statement here. 
 
 
Keep Up to Date on ICD-10 
 
Visit the CMS ICD-10 website and Roadto10.org for the latest news and resources to 
help you prepare, sign up for email updates, and follow CMS on Twitter. 
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https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/ICD10/Clarifying-Questions-and-Answers-Related-to-the-July-6-2015-CMS-AMA-Joint-Announcement.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/ICD10/Downloads/AMA-CMS-press-release-letterhead-07-05-15.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/ICD10/Downloads/ICD-10-guidance.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/ICD10/index.html?redirect=/ICD10
http://www.roadto10.org/
https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/ICD10/CMS_ICD-10_Industry_Email_Updates.html
https://mobile.twitter.com/CMSGov

